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 Please Pray with us for: 

• Living Water Baptist Church in Jarabacoa 

o health and spiritual growth  

o salvation of lost family members 

o Missionaries Wes and Melina as they 

minister there during this time 

• God’s provision and guidance as we travel 

and seek more partners in ministry 
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September Salutations! 

 Hello dear brothers and sisters in 

Christ. Thank you for partnering with us in 

prayer and support. We are just over 5 

months into our furlough/deputation 2.0 and 

it is in full swing as we report to partners like 

you and share what God is doing.   

Field News 

 We are excited and grateful to 

announce that Rev. Wesley and Melina Lane 

were able to return to the Dominican 

Republic. Please pray for them and Iglesia 

Bautista Agua Viva as they navigate these 

new circumstances due to COVID-19. They 

are currently able to worship together on 

Sunday mornings. However, evening services 

remain online due to curfew restrictions. Also 

due to the restrictions they are unable to do 

the van routes. However, we are encouraged 

that many of our youth are remaining faithful 

and coming to worship services.  

Also please continue to pray with us as we 

raise money for the ongoing project in Boca 

Chica as well as a land purchase for the 

Haitian congregation in Jarabacoa.  

Furlough News 

 Our transition from TEAM status with 

the BBFI to Career status is now complete. 

This was one of the major goals of this 

furlough and we praise the Lord we have this 

partnership that assists us with so many 

aspects of missionary life that many never 

think about. Health insurance, taxes, financial 

processing/accountability, and (most 

important of all) spiritual encouragement and 

prayer are just some of the ways they help us 

every day. We have been blessed to be able 

to report and present in 11 churches in July 

and August. We praise God for giving us three 

new ministry partners this last month!  

• Cherry Street Baptist Church in 

Springfield, MO 

• Fellowship Baptist Church in Aurora, 

MO 

• Faith Baptist Church in Kilgore, TX 

We are grateful to have the opportunity to 

represent each of you on the mission field as 

we work together to reach and disciple the 

souls of the Dominican Republic. The support 

of these three new churches, and the 

partnership with more churches just like 

them is exactly what we need to be able to 

return to the field quickly.  

 

Your fellow-servants, 

Josh and Teah  
www.missionarylanes.com 
www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR  

http://www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR

